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Dear Family Radio CHRI Listener, 

 

 

After the first Noel, Jesus waited 30 years to begin expanding the reach of His ministry.  

 

Today, because of your gift to CHRI, we can reach across this region and around the world in an instant.  Hundreds of 

thousands of people will use our social media and web site and tens of thousands will tune in to our 24/7 balanced 

programming!  

 

Together we tell His Story, the Greatest Story of them all. 

 

Welcome!  If you are reading this letter, it’s because you have shown concern about the future of Christian radio in 

Eastern Ontario and have contributed to CHRI financially. 

 

In this precious season, we become painfully aware of all those who have left the church of their childhood, angry or 

hurt, and the many more that have never experienced the comfort and community of a church family.  With your 

support, we will continue our daily broadcast of God’s Love and Grace, reaching out with peace and good will towards 

them.  God willing, this could be their best Christmas ever.   

 

Join us!  Make your donation now. 

 

Merry Christmas and thank you in advance for helping us continue building His church! 

Let’s pray together as we sing ‘Joy to the World! the Lord is come’! 

 

 

This 2012 Christmas Appeal letter is sent to you by General Manager Bill Stevens, his 8 team members and many 

volunteers, who are committed to bringing the best radio to you and your family. 

 

P.S. Please consider making a Christmas gift to keep Family Radio CHRI going and growing.  

Thank you and may 2013 bring you every blessing of the Gospel! 

 

“…when the goodness and loving-kindness of God our Saviour appeared...”  

Titus 3:4-7 

 


